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Reference:   FOI.8904.22 

Subject:    Undeliverable email 

Date of Request: 12 May 2022 
 

Requested: 
  
I received an Undeliverable Message to anthony.tracy@wales.nhs.uk from postmaster@wales.nhs.uk 
at 12:27. 
 
Would HDUHB confirm how this occurred? 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that the message was unable to be delivered 
due to the email address used being incorrect.  
 
The correct email address for Anthony Tracey, Digital Director is anthony.tracey@wales.nhs.uk 
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